MEMORANDUM

DATE: March 7, 2013
TO: Trees and Views Committee
FROM: Alison Thornberry, Assistant Planner

SUBJECT: Department of Public Works Tree Maintenance Activities — February 2013

The Department of Public Works Tree Maintenance Activities Report for February 2013 is in the
process of being completed. The Report will be delivered via email as soon as it is received from the
Department of Public Works.
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